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Birthdays and Anniversaries

Nov. 12 David Parkinson

Nov. 26 Roy Delay

Nov. 24 Beth & Paul Marshall
UUUF

Join us for breakfast at 9 a.m. on
Wednesdays at Kissin’ Cuzzins, 34th St. and
10th Ave. N.

Please silence your cell phones
during the service

No scents makes sense -
remember, we have several people at
the Fellowship who are very allergic to
perfume.

Remember to bring items for the Free
Clinic. Diapers, personal items.soap, pet
food; there are many areas where we can
help! the Clinic is no longer accepting
donations of used clothing.
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Imagine there's no countries, / It isn't hard to
do. / Nothing to kill or die for,/ And no
religion, too. / Imagine all the people / Living
life in peace.

John Lennon
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Saturday,November 9th
10 am. to 5 p.m.
USF Bayboro Campus

Be sure to visit the
ACLU Banned Books
Booth!
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Truth never damages a cause
that is just.

Mohandas Karamchand
Gandhi

This newsletter is published monthly by the
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